
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

P1/2- Anna for super sentence writing.  for working so hard on 

area. 
P3/4- Rose for great artwork during ABL. Sammy-Jo for working very 

hard with her persuasive writing. 
P5/6- Jesse for super work on Microsoft. James Wi for a super attitude 

to learning. 
P7- James S for a great attitude to work. Eva for super work on reading. 
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Next week 
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What’s on next week. 
Monday 31st March-  
Piano  
Tuesday 1st April– 
Swimming P6/7 
Piano 
Football– Girls 5 aside Score (am) 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 2nd April–  
Football – 5 aside Score (P4/5) + (P6/7)  
Shared Ed P5-7 
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Thursday 3rd April–  
Flute 
Library Van 
P1-4 – Shared Education 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Hockey Club 
Computer Club 
Friday 4th April 
TBC – Hockey training session 

Upcoming Sporting Events 
Girls’ Football P6/7 – Score 1st April 

Junior football (P4/5) – Score 2nd April (am) 
Senior Football (P6/7) – Score 2nd April (am) 

Girls’ Hockey finals – Stormont Belfast 8th April 
 
  

Spring Concert 
We are hosting a Spring 

Concert on Friday 11th April at 
10am. Please do not feel 

under pressure to attend, but 
we thought it would be a nice 
opportunity for parents and 

grandparents who did not get 
to see the festival. Poems and 

songs will be performed in 
groups and should last just 

over an hour. We have invited 
some residents from The Fold 
and Trinity House and are also 
hoping that some of our local 
ministers are able to attend.  
Our school hall has a limited 

capacity, so if someone in 
your family is planning to 

attend, please let us know by 
clicking on the link sent on the 

app.  

Ulster Finals – Hockey 
Our Girls’ hockey team have qualified for the Ulster Finals at 
Stormont. Putting them up against the top 24 teams in the 

province. An impressive achievement for a smaller, rural 
school! 

Choral Speaking 
Congratulations to Mrs F’s choral 
speaking group who were overall 

champions at Coleraine Festival. More 
importantly they had so much fun – 
learning, rehearsing and performing 

their poems.  
#GoGorran 

Festival Ends 
Tomorrow is the final day of 

Coleraine Festival. A busy but 
highly enjoyable time in school. 

Gorran have had an amazing 
number of entries in the festival. 

We are so proud of everyone 
who gets up on stage and gives it 

their all. The greatest joy in 
school is to see how genuinely 

happy everyone is when 
someone experiences success. 

Thanks to Mrs Murphy for all her 
coaching.  


